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See Tomorrow Grow 


Pippins School Recycling Policy

Our Commitment
At Pippins School, we believe it is important to care for our world. We teach our children to:

· Reduce the amount of waste we make.

· Reuse things wherever we can.

· Respect our environment and those who share it with us.

Recycling is one of the ways we show our care for the environment. We want our children to learn about recycling and see it in action every day at school.

Aims of Our Recycling Policy

Our recycling policy helps everyone at school:

· Understand why recycling is important.

· Make it easy to recycle in every room.

· Use less plastic, especially single-use plastic.

· Work together as a team to make Pippins a greener place.

How We Recycle at Pippins

Recycling Points
Every classroom and staff room has clearly labelled bins for recycling paper and other items. These bins are next to normal rubbish bins to make recycling easy.

Plastic Use
We are working to reduce the use of plastic in school, especially single-use items like straws, plastic bags, and packaging. We ask everyone to use reusable or recyclable alternatives where possible.

Other Recycling
We also collect:

· Used batteries.

· Old furniture and equipment (when possible).

· Paper and cardboard.

Record Disposal (Staff Only)
Sensitive paper records are shredded, and other paper is recycled. We follow data protection guidelines when disposing of records.

Recycling Committee

A small staff-led committee meets each half term to:

· Oversee the recycling programme.

· Help make sure recycling bins are used correctly.

· Display posters and raise awareness.

· Provide updates to the school on how we are doing.



Learning and Involvement

Children are encouraged to take part in the recycling efforts. We link recycling activities to learning where possible and celebrate the school's achievements together.



Monitoring and Review

The recycling committee checks how well our recycling system is working and reports back to staff and governors. The policy will be reviewed by the school governors in September 2028, or sooner if needed.
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